
April ELAG Meeting - Notes and Attachments
Dear E-Learning Advisory Group,

A big thank you to all our ELAG representatives who participated in the discussions last week in London! It was great to hear from each Member 
about your education activities, plans and priorities, and we appreciated your comments and feedback about the education work being delivered by 
the fabulous SNOMED International education team.

I have added some notes to the meeting agenda, and attached the presentations and reports from the meeting - 2019-04-10 ELAG Face to Face 
. If you have any further information on local CME/CPD requirements, education partnership opportunities, questions or comments Meeting (London)

please contact me at  .lbi@snomed.org

Thank you!
Kind regards,
Linda.

https://confluence.ihtsdotools.org/pages/viewpage.action?pageId=82877580
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